10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 31 March 1988

Thank you for your letter of 25 March
to the Prime Minister.

Water and effluent treatment projects
are referred to in speeches the Prime Minister
will make during her visit to Turkey. If
the occasion arises whe will certainly take
the opportunity to draw attention to the
experience and expertise the United Kingdom
has in such projects and the fact that we
are interested in numerous current Turkish
projects.

POWELL)

R.J. Ashman, Esqg.




